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Author New York Law Journal Article on
Removal of Real Estate LLC Managers
March 13, 2017

Joshua Bernstein and Nathan Horst co-authored a
New York Law Journal article titled, “The Removal of
Unwanted Managers of Real Estate LLCs,” covering
best practices and relevant case law for real estate
investors who want to change or remove managers
from their limited liability companies. While the LLC
structure for real estate investment in places like
New York City has grown popular, it entails certain
drawbacks, especially when it comes to its
management.

Click here to view this news.
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